
G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 
PO BOX 727 
HEMPHILL, TX  75948 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This is to inform our customers that G-M WSC, PWS ID TX2020067, failed to meet the minimum 
treatment technique requirements for the month of September, 2016.  Specifically our water system 
had more than 5% of the combined filter effluent turbidity readings above 0.3 NTU for the month of 
September.  This occurred after a bleach valve failed to close after a cleaning process.  As a result, there 
was too much bleach going into the clear well increasing our finished water turbidity.  The valve was 
repaired and water was back to normal within 48 hours. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Vance Hoyle at 409-787-2755. 
 
 
 
Posted/Delivered on: December 20, 2016    
 
 
 
 
 
 


